
 

An Important Request for feedback from the  
Diocesan Clergy Remuneration Working Group 

 
 
The Clergy Remuneration Working Group has been charged by Archbishop Colin Johnson to look at 
all aspects of clergy remuneration in the Diocese of Toronto and come up with recommendations that 
will improve the approach currently taken.  We are seeking input from a number of quarters, the 
results of which will be very valuable to the working group in making recommendations for potential 
change to clergy remuneration.  For this particular consultation, we are interested in receiving input 
from retired clergy.  
 
We are requesting your participation in this focus group and ask that you attend a consultation on 
Thursday, October 19, 2017 from 10:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. (a light lunch will be provided) at St. John 
Church, York Mills, 19 Don Ridge Drive, Toronto, Ontario M2P 1H3.  Two members of the Clergy 
Remuneration Working Group will facilitate this session. 
 
During the consultation, we hope you will share your wisdom, opinions and experiences related to 
current and future clergy remuneration practices.  The feedback we receive will be taken into 
consideration by the Working Group as we move towards our recommendations. 
 
Please register by Wednesday, October 11, 2017.  Registration will be capped at the first 50 
participants. Please email Janice Canning, Human Resources Manager at the Anglican Diocese of 
Toronto at jcanning@toronto.anglican.ca with your reply or telephone her at 416-363-6021, ext. 274 
or 1-800-668-8932, ext. 274. 
 
 
In Christ, 
The Very Rev. Andrew Asbil, Chair of the Remuneration & Compensation Working Group 
Ms. Suzanne Lawson, Chair of the Clergy Remuneration Working Group  
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